
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

29th January 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Miss Leader 

 

I am pleased to inform you that Miss Leader is recovering well from her minor operation and 

will be returning to work full time from Monday 5th February. 

 

The same arrangements will continue this week with Ms Moore and Miss Hurley working 

between all the classes in the morning and Mrs Brooks will be supporting in the afternoons. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs E. Lane 

Headteacher 

 

 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554          Fax:  01268 510783 

www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 

http://www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk/

